
May 19,2017 

Board of Commissioners 
of Public Utilities 

P.O. Box 21040 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John's, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services 
and Board Secretary 

Ladies & Gentlemen: 

WHENEVER. WHEREVER. 
We'll be there. 

A FORTIS COMAO.NY 

Re: Approval of Capital Expenditures Supplemental to Newfoundland Power Inc.'s 
(the "Company") 2017 Capital Budget Application- Rose Blanche Hydroelectric 
Plant 

On May 17, 2017 the Consumer Advocate indicated to the Board that this Application 
" ... appears to be in order." On the same date, Newfoundland and Labradot Hydro indicated it 
" ... does not have any comments on this matter and supports the application as filed." 

Newfoundland Power submits the Board should approve the Application as filed. 

If you have any questions relating to the above, please feel free to contact us. 

Yours very truly, 

Peter Alteen, QC 
Vice-President, 

Regulation & Planning 

c. Tracey Pennell 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 
55 Kenmount Road • P.O. Box 8910 • St. John's, NL AlB 3P6 

Dennis Browne, QC 
Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & A vis 

PHONE (709) 737-5.859 • FAX (709) 737-2974 • palteen@newfoundlandpower.com 


